[bookmark: _GoBack]We live in the Hatfield area and rely heavily on our landline phone (radio phone). We have no mobile phone service and whilst we are now connected to the NBN satellite for internet, this frequently drops out &/or is very slow during all of peak time. For medical reasons (we have a medic alert attached to our number), safety and communications we truly need our landline. On occasions such as blackouts, in the event of fire, needing any emergency services or as a reliable source of off farm connection for tradesmen, workers and ourselves, the landline is our only option. This issue affects everyone in our area. Remember also, that as farmers, we wish to keep up with technology and go about our business. We can ill afford a lesser service than we already have. Our area is one huge black spot re mobile phone service, having been overlooked in rounds 1 & 2, therefore our dependable landline is essential. 

